
Nursery Newsletter 
 
The class topic is Spring. Their sunflower seeds will be going home this week. Do not forget and 
watch how they grow. It would be lovely if you could take pictures of their sunflowers so we can 
see how tall they are getting.  
 
Learning aims are linked to class subject:  

• Planting vegetables for our garden.  
• Gain an awareness of what plants need to grow.  

 
To support our class topic, if you have compost, seeds, plants any pots you do not need, could 
you donate them to school?  
 
Thank you for your donations of fruit, and voluntary contribution towards the cost of snacks. 
Without your support we could not offer this provision. 
   
Parent Information  
We will be holding a parents' evening on Friday 21st of June; appointment sheets will be available 
from the Monday 10th of June.  
 
Dates for Diary  
18th May coffee morning 10am till 12 o’clock   
21st June Inset day.  
24th July Teddy Bear Picnic school closed fundraising event  
 
 
Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery  
  
 


